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Walsh, Joe

From: Gretchen Hoke <rainfrogranch@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 3:43 PM
To: SoilandWater
Subject: Re: Call for Candidates, Board of Supervisors, Hillsborough Soil & Water Conservation 

District

  

External email: Use caution when clicking on links, opening attachments or replying to this email.  

 

Gretchen Hoke 
5521 Rain Frog Lane 
Plant City, Fl 33567 
rainfrogranch@gmail.com 
813-720-3981 
09/05/2024 

Hillsborough Soil and Water Conservation District 

C/O Dr. Joe Walsh, Executive Director 
4503 Coronet Road 
Plant City, FL 33566 
(813) 707-1652 
SoilandWater@HCFL.GOV 

Dear Members of the Hillsborough Soil and Water Conservation District, 

I am writing to express my enthusiastic interest in serving as a board member for the Hillsborough Soil 
and Water Conservation District. As a woman in agriculture and a seventh-generation Floridian, I bring a 
deep-rooted connection to this land and a strong commitment to the preservation and enhancement of 
our county’s natural resources. 

The property in which I own has been utilized for cattle, blueberries, and a container nursery all within my 
lifetime. The ranch is currently being utilized under my direction as a nonprofit for equine therapy and 
land advocacy. My background in agriculture has provided me with valuable insights into the unique 
challenges and opportunities that come with managing agricultural lands and green spaces in 
Hillsborough County. Over the years, I have been actively involved in conservation efforts, advocating for 
sustainable agricultural practices and the protection of our county’s vital green spaces. My experience 
has equipped me with an understanding of soil and water conservation issues and the importance of 
balancing development with environmental stewardship. 

Hillsborough County is blessed with diverse ecosystems and agricultural landscapes that are integral to 
our local heritage and economy. As someone who has witnessed the evolution of our county’s landscape 
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over generations, I am passionate about ensuring that these resources are preserved and managed 
responsibly for future generations. I am particularly committed to finding innovative solutions that 
support both our agricultural community and our environmental goals. 

In addition to my experience with agriculture and land advocacy, I bring a collaborative and proactive 
approach to problem-solving. My experience with organizations such as FWC, The Florida Wildlife 
Corridor Foundation, the University of Florida, city and county commissioners, and planning staff has 
honed my skills. These skills include fostering partnerships, engaging with community members, and 
advocating for effective policies. I am confident that my background, combined with my dedication to 
environmental conservation and my personal connection to this land, makes me a strong candidate for 
this position. 

Thank you for considering my application. I am excited about the possibility of contributing to the 
Hillsborough Soil and Water Conservation District and look forward to the opportunity to discuss how my 
skills and experiences align with the needs of the board. 

Sincerely, 

Gretchen Greer Genrich Hoke 

Rain Frog Ranch  
5513 Rain Frog Lane  
Plant City, Fl 33567 
(813) 720-3981 
rainfrogranch@gmail.com 
  
"We have the choice to use the gift of our life to make the world a better place-or not to bother."  Jane 
Goodall 
 
 
On Thu, Aug 15, 2024 at 2:41 PM SoilandWater <SoilandWater@hcfl.gov> wrote: 

Dear Ag Producer,  Green Belt Landowners, and Ag Trade Association Reps- 

  

On behalf of the Board of Supervisors, Hillsborough Soil & Water Conservation District, I am circulating 
the attached general announcement of a vacancy for District Seat 3 on the board.  

  

Qualified and interested candidates can direct their questions and a letter of interest to Dr. Joe Walsh. I 
will take any calls and respond to emails about the opportunity.  

  

Deadline to apply: Sept 20, 2024 by 5 PM. Email responses preferred.  
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Respectfully Yours, 

  

Dr. Joe Walsh, Executive Director 

On the web:  Hillsborough Soil and Water Conservation District (hillsboroughswcd.com) 

Email1: SoilandWater@HCFL.gov 

Email2:  walshjo@HCFL.GOV  

Office phone: 813.707.1652 

mobile: 813.347.6706 

  

Disclaimer: Florida has a very broad Public Records Law (Chapter 119, Florida Statues). Most written 
communications to or from state employees are public records obtainable by the public upon request. Emails 
sent to me at this email may be considered public and will only be withheld from disclosure if deemed 
confidential pursuant to the laws of the State of Florida.  
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